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EF2-72,714

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. M. D. Lynch
Licensing Branch No. 1
Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Reference: Fermi 2
NRC Docket No. 50-341

Subject: Environmental Qualification of Safety-Related
Mechanical Equipment for Harsh j Environment
Central File Packages (3)

Dear Mr. Lynch:

This letter transmits the Mechanical Equipment Qualification
Central File Packages requested by your Mr. A. Masciantonio
durir.g the NRC audit of our equiptaent qualification central
files. The requested packages are as follows:

1) EQ2-EF2-013

2) E02-EP2-019
'

3) E02-EF2-054

If you have any further questions on this matter, please
call at (313) 586-4211.

Sincerely,

-

_s

O. K. Earla
Supervisor, Licensing

Attachments

cc:- P. M. Byron w/o
M. D. Lynch w/o

~A. S. Masciantonio w/a
USURC, Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555 w/o
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